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Submitted By Organization Testifier
 Position

Present at
 Hearing

Melissa Pavlicek Hawaii Dental
 Association Support No

Comments: Aloha! I am testifying in support of Dr. Staphe Fujimoto's nomination to
 the state Board of Dental Examiners on behalf of the Hawaii Dental Association
 (HDA). HDA is a statewide professional membership organization representing
 dentists practicing in Hawaii and licensed by the State of Hawaii Board of Dental
 Examiners. HDA members are committed to protecting the oral health and well-being
 of all of the people of Hawaii, from keiki to kupuna and everyone in between. Please
 support Dr. Fujimoto's nomination.

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing,
 improperly identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or
 distributed to the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing.
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